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Our own Pat Mansfield was the star of the TV Skylark News directly from Cartersville, via Channell 

ll Alive on the 15th of July. Pat was hostess at Wofford-Hall-White House on this special occasion and she 
looked as pretty as the flowers, ferns and hanging baskets placed around for the event. 
***************************************************************************************  
Mrs. M. W. H. Collins, treasurer, announces a list of Memorials and cash presented to the Society during the 
past months. These include: a cash donation from a Girl Scout Troop-following their visit to the house.  

Memorials  
Special gifts have been received in memory of:  

DOROTHY ALEXANDER​-- from: Mrs. Robley Jobe.  
JEWEL SHROPSHIRE​--from: Mrs. Raymond Pierce.  
CLYDE JOLLEY​--from: Mr. and Mrs. G. E. Henson, Mrs. M. W. H. Collins.  
CLYDE C. MEDLOCK​--from: Mr. and Mrs. Paul Dean Gurley.  
CHARLES DENT​--from: Mrs. Robley Jobe, Mr. and Mrs. Ben Maxwell, Mrs. Charles Sewell, Mrs. 
M.W.H. Collins, and Mrs. Raymond Pierce.  
FLOYD CRONINGER​--from: Mrs. Sam Howell, Sr., Mr. and Mrs. Ben Maxwell, Mr. and Mrs. Holmes 
Neel, Mr. and Mrs. Frank Entwisle, Mrs. Raymond Pierce, and Mrs. M. W. H. Collins. 
*************************************************************************************** 

During the summer a three volume History of Georgia was given to the Society by Mrs. James W. 
Stanford as well as two electric fans which have been put to good use during the summer muggy days.  
Mrs. Harold Choate presented an interesting collection of antique items for the museum including a pair of 
curling irons used in earlier days.  
*************************************************************************************** 

AUGUST MEETING  
The August meeting of the Society will be held at three o'clock on the third at the 

Wofford-Hall-White House. A meeting of the Board of Directors will be conducted at two o'clock. This is a 
very important session and all members of this group are urged to be present.  

At the Annual Meeting of the Society, October 5th, one member will be elected to the Board of 
Directors. The position is now held by Mrs. J.L. Davis.  

According to Article V Amendment to the By-Laws of the Etowah Valley Historical Society, Inc.  
“All nominations for Director and officers, except those nominated by the members of the Nominating  
Committee shall be in writing and shall be mailed to the President at least 30 days prior to the Annual 
Meeting. No other nominations may be made from the floor, or otherwise, except as here-in stated.”  
*************************************************************************************** 

Memorial  
Another memorial has been received for: Hastings Scoggins from Mrs. Rowland White, and Mrs. 

Robley Jobe. 
*************************************************************************************** 

Wofford-Hall-White House has been the scene of a number of enjoyable social events during the 



summer including two wedding receptions for June rides as well as a Golden Wedding Anniversary 
celebration, honoring Mr. and Mrs. Clarence McRae.  
*************************************************************************************** 

Items have been added to the Gift Shop and members and friends of the Society are reminded that 
wedding as well as holiday gifts may be found n the shop.  

Our president, Mrs. Harvey Howell, has been in Ohio for a prolonged stay with two beloved 
members of her family who have been on the disabled list for sometime. Mrs. Howell will remain with her 
dear ones as long as her love and care is needed. 
*************************************************************************************** 

So many members of the Society have enjoyed foreign travel during the past few months and we at 
home are delighted that their trips were made minus mishaps in the air or on the high seas.  
***************************************************************************************  

Mrs. J. L. Summey had to slow down for a few days--calling a sudden stop to her many 
activities-while she recovered from a severe illness. We understand she is back in harness now and is feeling 
much like herself again.  
***************************************************************************************  

Grandparents have enjoyed visits from their grandchildren this Summer, some of them coming from 
great distances. It is a toss-up as to just who had the most fun during these special visits from the little 
people! There are still more arrivals for visits before this long hot summer comes to an end. More amusing 
tales to tell around the cook-outs and other enjoyable get togethers, that make for an interesting summer.  
***************************************************************************************  


